
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 19 July 2016 9:44 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP; AMOD 

Cc: Leigh Svendsen 
Subject: RE: AM2014/206 4 yearly review Medical Practitioners Award 

 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter and correspondence sent by the HSU earlier today.  
 
In light of our the HSU’s advice, we write to confirm that Ai Group does not seek to file further 
material in respect of the union’s claim to vary the Medical Practitioners Award 2010. We continue 
to rely on our submissions of 28 August 2015.  
 
Ai Group is content for the matter to be determined by the Full Bench as presently constituted 
based on the material before it.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ruchi.  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 
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